
 

 

The Phoenix Theatre Company Launches Virtual Theatre Classes 
Creativity, artistic expression continues with new online offering: Next Stages 

 
(PHOENIX – May 20, 2020) It is uncertain when theatre companies will be able to open their doors to 
the public and an audience will be able to see the curtain go up for a live show. However, arts 
organizations remain committed to community enrichment. In response to social distancing and out of 
concern for public health, The Phoenix Theatre Company is creating online programming which includes 
launching a new, online-only theatre education experience: Next Stages. Next Stages launched before 
summer officially starts to provide an arts supplement for parents providing in-home education for their 
children. The program will continue throughout the summer giving kids a much needed space to express 
themselves, all from the comfort and safety of their own homes. 
 
“We’re still committed to providing inclusive learning opportunities to our community, even if we can’t 
physically gather.” Says Producing Artistic Director Michael Barnard, “These programs let our young 
artists express themselves and find their voice, all in a space that is welcoming to families of all 
backgrounds. Especially now, we need to nurture the next generation of artists in our community.” 
 
Next Stages addresses the impact social distancing has on the mental and social development of kids by 
creating a virtual environment for kids to continue their arts education and have fun. 
 
“We want to make sure all our campers have a creative outlet this summer to complement their 
amazing online learning,” says Camp Director Hanna Spence-Schehr, “whether you’re a teen looking to 
blow off steam in a dance class, a budding storyteller who’s ready to show off their amazing skills, or an 
experienced actor, we have something for you.” 
 
Beloved artists in the local theatre community will teach classes of subjects ranging from storytelling to 
vocal technique to puppetry. Classes are open to kids ages 4 through 17 of all experience levels. Families 
will be provided a private class link after purchase and will be able to access online sessions at class start 
times. During class, students can expect one-on-one time with their instructor as well as group activities 
will 10 – 15 other campers. 
 
Next Stages classes run hourly from 2:00pm to 5:00pm Monday through Friday now through July with 
plans to continue through the summer. Classes start at just $15.00. To learn more and to purchase a 
class visit www.phoenixtheatre.com/nextstages. To stay up-to-date on digital programming visit 
www.phoenixtheatre.com and follow The Phoenix Theatre Company on Facebook and Instagram. 
 

 

### 
  
ABOUT THE PHOENIX THEATRE COMPANY  
The Phoenix Theatre Company is the largest professional regional theatre company in Arizona. 
As the first arts organization in Arizona and a founding member of the Central Arts District, The 
Phoenix Theatre Company is committed to advancing performing arts in the Valley with nearly 
500 performances each year on multiple stages. Located at 1825 N. Central Ave in Phoenix, The 
Phoenix Theatre Company’s mission is to create exceptional experiences by using the arts to 
articulate messages that inspire hope and understanding. The Phoenix Theatre Company is 
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currently celebrating its 100th anniversary. For more information, 
visit www.phoenixtheatre.com.   
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